Bonnie Long

This is a beautiful canyon and reservoir which is known for it fishing. The Wind River which runs
out of of the reservoir is one the most pristine and healthy rivers I have seen. The Wind River goes
into the Bighorn which is also known for its spectacular fishing. This company (Aethon) needs to
follow rules and regulations and not sending their waste into these rivers. I am not knowledgeable
regarding oil and gas practices, but I know they should be disposing of their waste near where they
are drilling or exploring. These people are cutting corners so they alone will profit. This is not a
good decision for the state of Wyoming. We are known for our wide open spaces, our fishing and
recreation and of course, oil and gas. But once we spoil something we can't fix it and especially,
shouldn't spoil a spectacular place like this. Who ever thought this was a good idea is not a wise
person. I do hope the state of Montana sues to stop this ludicrous idea. These guys (Aethon) aren't
even from Wyoming, they are small players, who want to make money on the backs of Wyoming,
if you can't afford to do business by doing it the right way then you are not right for Wyoming.
THIS IS A BAD IDEA- What about our wildlife that drink from this antelope, birds, deer. Not to
mention the drinking water for people from the reservoir.



